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Friday 2nd February 2024 

Dear Y3 Parents and Carers,  

We are looking forward to a fantastic day with a ‘History Van’ next half term. The visit will 
provide an action packed day for our Y5 children and support our new learning about The 
Ancient Egyptians. 
This will take place in school on Thursday 29th February 2024. 
 
In our action packed day we will… 

• Re-enact the Battle of Kadesh 

• Experience life in the Ramesseum Scarabs 

• Prepare a body for Mummification 

• Learn about the contents of a tomb, including clothes, jewels and hearts 
 
The cost for this wonderful experience is £4.36 and we ask for this contribution to be paid 
through School.coms online.   
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Y5 Team 
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Y5 History Van – Thursday 29th February 2024 

 

I have read the letter informing me about the History Van Visit on the above date. 

 

 

I have paid £4.36 via Schoolcomms. 

 

 

YES 

 

NO 

 

Child’s Name.………………………………………………  Class…………………..………… 

 

Signed …………………………………… Parent/Carer    Date.…………………………... 
 
 


